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Hi, I am writing in strong support of SB 20. This legislation will make a real difference 

for Oregonians with disabilities that are working and have specialized health care 

needs.  This is a  policy solution powered by those directly impacted, and modeled 

after legislation that has worked in other states. I know you have many issues this 

legislative session, and this bill merits prioritization. Oregon needs to get this done.  


